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News Release  

 
MCK confirms decision to go to Referendum on 

Casino issue 
    
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enníska/February 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) announced today that it has formally accepted the final report for Phase 2 of the 
proposed Casino Project.  This portion of the project included the technical survey 
undertaken by IPSOS-Reid earlier this month, as well as three studies conducted by The 
Innovation Group. 
 
With the results in hand, the MCK has approved moving into Phase 3, which is the final 
phase of the project that began in Onerahtókha/April 2011. 
 
Today’s decision confirms that a referendum on the proposed casino will be held 
before the upcoming 2012 MCK Election.  An Electoral Officer will be selected, who 
will be responsible to manage all aspects of the process, including setting the actual 
date for the referendum itself. More information on this is forthcoming. 
 
For the record, the decision was 9-1 in favor, with Chief Carl Horn voting against moving 
into Phase 3. Chief Mike Bush was absent for the decision. 
  
“Today’s decision by Chief & Council to move into Phase 3 of the Casino Project is very 
exciting for me,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “If this project receives 
the necessary support from our community, we will ensure our ability for Kahnawà:ke to  
continue to grow – most importantly, in the direction WE will determine. It is just the 
start!” 
     

-30- 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 or joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 
 


